
REVISED Due to Hurricane Florence 
PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 

HARNETT TRAINING SCHOOL NEIGHBORHOOD MEETING 
HOUSING REHABILATION PROGRAM 

 
 
On September 20, 2018 at 7:00PM the Dunn Community Development Corporation, Johnston-
Lee-Harnett Community Action and representatives of the Harnett Training School neighborhood 
will hold a public meeting in the cafeteria at the Dunn Enrichment Center, 640 E Johnson St, 
Dunn, NC for residents of the neighborhood. The purpose of the meeting is to explain and answer 
resident’s questions on the City’s Small Cities Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) 
Neighborhood Revitalization: (1) application; (2) ongoing surveys/housing assistance applications 
intake; and (3) and Housing Program. The City of Dunn has designated the Dunn Community 
Development Corporation to serve as the project Housing Selection Committee. 
 
A map of the area under consideration follows. 
 

Map 
 

 
 
 
The City’s Neighborhood Revitalization Housing Program must benefit owner occupied housing 
whose household income is less than 80% of Harnett County’s. The City’s housing rehabilitation 
program provides deferred forgivable loans that are proportionally forgiven over a period of time. 
The housing rehabilitation program provides up to $38 per square foot of heated, occupiable 
space per house not to exceed $40,000. 
 
This information is available in Spanish or any other language upon request. Please contact, 
Steven Neuschafer, City Manager, (910) 230-3500, City Manager Office, 401 E. Broad Street, 
P.O. Box 1065, Dunn, NC  28335 for accommodations for this request. 
 
Esta información está disponible en español o en cualquier otro idioma bajo petición. Por favor, 
Steven Neuschafer, City Manager, (910) 230-3500, City Manager Office, 401 E. Broad Street, 
P.O. Box 1065, Dunn, NC  28335 póngase en contacto con de alojamiento para esta solicitud. 
 

Oscar N. Harris, Mayor 
City of Dunn 


